Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Since 2001, more than 300,000
Christmas trees have been recycled throughout
Nevada.

Placer County Public Health Officer Robert Oldham has
been appointed to California’s Tobacco Education and Research
Oversight Committee.

Douglas County Library in Zephyr Cove will be close
Jan. 1. The library will resume its regular schedule Jan. 2
at 9am.

Tahoe Maritime Museum 1is having an open house Dec. 28
from 3-5pm in Tahoe City. RSVP to info@tahoemaritime.org.
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